
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

May 20-31 1-26 Championship Contest - Steve Statkus 

Jun 2 Special Meeting of Share Owners combined with BOD- 9:30 AM- John Lubon 

Jun 9 WPAFB Airmen Recreation Program event at CCSC - Kevin Price 

Jun 16 Pot Luck Dinner 

Jul  7 Board of Directors meeting - 9:30 AM- John Lubon 

Jul 15-20 YEW 2018 - Steve McManus 

Jul 21 Pot Luck Dinner 

Aug 3 WPAFB Airmen Recreation Program event at CCSC - Kevin Price 

August Adult Camp 

Aug 18 Pot Luck Dinner 

Aug 21 Order of Daedalians event at CCSC - Don Green 

August Sailplane Weight & Balance Party - Chuck Lohre 

Oct 20 WPAFB Airmen Recreation Program event at CCSC - Kevin Price 

1-26 CHAMPIONSHIP CONTEST CONCLUDES THURSDAY 

May 29, 2018 

 



Chuck Lohre has been 
providing a superb report on the 
1-26 Association Championship 
which is available on the 1-26 
Association website. That is the 
source from which you want to 
get the full report on the 
contest. Our own Team CCSC 
may have the record for finding 
the most unusual landing sites. 
More on that next week. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Steve Statkus prepares for his turn on day 4 of the contest.                              Photo: Keith Kilpatrick 

 

http://www.126association.org/index.php?page=18champs
http://www.126association.org/index.php?page=18champs


SATURDAY REPORT-CHUCK LOHRE 
After three sunny hot days of blue sky competition the 1-26 contest declared a rest day on Saturday 
and club members took advantage of the good weather early in the day. Before the rain came at 
4:10 pm a total of 11 flights were made, including two Introductory Flights for guests.

 

Liz Suda is preparing to attend Youth Education Week 2018. She enjoyed her first glider instructional 
flight on Saturday with Larry Kirkbride 

 
 



 

The bright sun and hot temperatures for the contest provided some of the best soaring seen around 
CCSC so far this year. Nevertheless, the blue sky kept the thermals a secret so The "Retrieve Desk" 
has been a busy place mid afternoon each contest day as competitors called in to request 
assistance. For those who managed to land at an airport a tow plane was sent to give them a tow 
home. For others who landed off-airport arrangements were made to send the glider's own trailer 
along with a crew to disassemble the glider and load it into the trailer.    


